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Friday 10th June 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Lower Drayton Farm Visit - Monday 13th June 2022. 
 
We are all very excited about our visit to Lower Drayton Farm on Monday; we hope you and your 
child is too. Ahead of the day, we are writing to clarify what clothing your child is required to wear 
on the day. 
 
As you are aware, school uniform is not required for our trip however please ensure that children 
are dressed appropriately for the weather - they will be outside most of the day.  

 
 
Current forecast 
 
 

Please also take into consideration the weather on the day and, if required, send a named sunhat 
and apply sun cream before coming into school.  
 
Additionally, the children will be accessing the soft-play areas at the farm. In order to do this, they 
will all need to wear a long sleeved top, full-length trousers and socks. If they are not dressed 
appropriately, they will not be able to access this activity.  
 
Appropriate footwear is also required, ensuring that toes are covered. 
 
Finally, please ensure your child’s lunch is in a named bag.  
 
If you do have any remaining questions, please do not hesitate to contact us today. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School. 
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